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Join us for Worship Sunday at 8:30 & 10:30 a.m.

March 22, 2023

Dear Friends of Second Church,

Here are some of the things going on at 2CC in the coming days. I hope you are
able to plug into some of these events, and also that you’re particularly making
plans to join us for the many observances leading up to Easter.

See you in church,

Sermons are always
available online: 
2CCSermons

If you can't make it in person, join
us via Livestream for our 10:30

a.m. Sunday service. 

June 1, 1941 - March 13, 2023

Jane M. Corcoran, a long-time resident of Greenwich, CT
passed away on Monday, March 13, 2023, after a lengthy
illness. She was 81 years old. The family is deeply
saddened by her loss.

Jane was born in Bridgeport, CT to the late James
Corcoran and Marjorie Smith Corcoran. Raised in
Bridgeport, CT and Westwood, MA, Jane was a graduate
of Westwood High School and Middlebury College in VT,
receiving a bachelor's degree in math in 1963. She began a
career in computer technology at Bell Labs before
marrying and raising her family in Connecticut. From
1980-1984 the family lived in Brussels, Belgium before
returning to reside in Greenwich. Jane returned to her
career after raising her daughters and worked at IBM until
her retirement in 2003.

https://www.2cc.org/
http://facebook.com/2ccgreenwich
http://instagram.com/2ccgreenwich
http://bit.ly/SermonsMax
https://bit.ly/2CC-Livestream
mailto:pam@2cc.org


 
Jane was known for her quick wit and dry sense of humor. She enjoyed travel, reading, golf,
music, and cooking. She loved spending summers at her beautiful lake home in New Hampshire.
She was an avid gardener and was always happy surrounded by her many plants. Jane was a long-
time member of the Second Congregational Church in Greenwich, CT and spent many years
volunteering as a co-chairperson in their Act II consignment shop. She was involved in the Pi Beta
Phi Alumni Club, 2CC Women's Fellowship and Women's Club of Greenwich, among others.

Jane is survived by her daughters, Kathryn Micati of Greenwich, CT and Heather Micati of New
York, NY; her brother, William Corcoran and his wife, Kathleen; her two nephews, James
Corcoran, and Andrew Corcoran; and ex-husband, Victor Micati.
A memorial service will be announced at a future date. In lieu of flowers, donations may be made
in her memory to either the Second Congregational Church in Greenwich CT

( https://bit.ly/2CCMemorialGift ) or the Alzheimer's Association of America.

Hymns for this Sunday...

Join us in the singing of our hymns
this Sunday which can be found by

clicking here.

Hymns for this Sunday

How Firm a Foundation

Are Ye Able 

Special choir lesson with our Youth
Choir Director, Heidi Haskins,

during Children’s Chapel on
Sunday March 26.

More information on choir please
contact Heidi@2cc.org 

Yoga Continues with Helena Svedin
This Friday is our last Yoga session with Helena, please join us!

9:15-10:00 a.m. Friday morning in the Chapel
Suggested donation is $10/class

Email Jenny@2cc.org for more information
Coffee and treats to follow class.

https://bit.ly/2CCMemorialGift
http://act.alz.org/site/Donation2?df_id=34718&mfc_pref=T&34718.donation=form1&set.TributeType=MEMORIAL&set.custom.honoree_name=Jane Corcoran&set.TributeMessage=A gift has been made in remembrance of Jane Corcoran
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ars-K-INQ359QH5PrBaUB3g8GwDvhDUt/view?usp=sharing
mailto:Heidi@2cc.org
mailto:jenny@2cc.org


RSVP for Men's Dinner

mailto:pam@2cc.org


RSVP to Jenny

Holy Week Prayer Vigil
 

Following the Maundy Thursday evening service, our overnight prayer vigil will begin, and will
continue until 3:00 p.m. on Friday, April 7.

 

mailto:jenny@2cc.org


A feature of Holy Week at 2CC for the last 21 years, the vigil offers a powerful experience for
private prayer in the Sanctuary, which is illuminated by a single light, focused from the base of the

cross.
 

Some come with a plan for their prayers, some read Scripture or find other devotional reading and
go where it takes them, and some simply sit and “listen for God” in the silence. Most find that the

hour passes quickly, and that Easter is more powerful as a result.
 

Join us!
 

A deacon will also be available to help people sign up after the 10:30 Worship service for the
next two weeks or to sign up online, email Pam@2cc.org.  

mailto:Pam@2cc.org




Register for VBS Here

Click here to email Jenny with
questions

Spring Yoga starts next week
(no Yoga on Friday, April 7)

https://anc.apm.activecommunities.com/greenwichy/activity/search?onlineSiteId=0&locale=en-US&activity_select_param=2&activity_keyword=8777&viewMode=list
mailto:jenny@2cc.org


Email Jenny for more infomation

Big thank you to Alli Hawes for making Lenten pretzels with us
during Children's Chapel on Sunday! 
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